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From: Erico

Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 8:56 PM
To: secretary i

Ce: cficfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

ID Mumber: RIN 3038-AC61
Dear Commodity Futures Trading Commission,

I would like to express my opinion about the changing in the leverage of forex. According to my opinion
the leverage should be not reduced since there is no sense for it.

All reputable brokers use a margin call system that avoid losing more than you have availabe in your
account, so it is up to the investidor to decide the leverage he/she would like to have in his/her account.

Best regards,
Erico
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